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Fort McNair is host to the Military District of Washington and National Defense University. 

Henderson Hall encompasses 22.3 acres of land located in Arlington, Virginia. The facility dates back to 
World War II and the move of Headquarters, U.S. Marine Corps to the Navy Annex Building on 
November 10, 1941.  It provides barracks and support for Marines assigned to Headquarters, U.S. 
Marine Corps as well as certain schools and agencies within the Washington, DC Metropolitan Area.  

In 2009, the Fort Myer Military Community and the adjacent Marine Corps Facility Henderson Hall were 
consolidated into a single facility, Joint Base Myer-Henderson Hall. 
 
Key Points of Contact: 
Congressional Representative (VA-8th) James P. Moran, Jr. (D)  
Congressional Representative (DC) Eleanor Holmes Norton (D)  
Installation Commander  COLMichael D. Henderson (703) 696-3250 
Director, DPW&L Bonsok Escobar (703) 696-8104 
Local Program Manager (USACE)  Bill Tully (703) 806-3015 
Area Engineer (USACE) John Devine  (703) 806-3014 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Joint Base Myer-Henderson Hall 
Fort Albert J. Myer, Arlington, VA, Archibald Henderson Hall, Arlington VA,  

                                                                    Fort Leslie J. McNair, Washington D.C  

FACT SHEET as of February 2015 

Background:  Fort Myer traces its origin as a military post 
to the Civil War.  Historically it has been an important 
Signal Corps post and a showcase for Army cavalry.  The 
post parade ground (Summerall Field) was the site of the 
first flight of an aircraft at a military installation.  Fort Myer 
has been the home of Army chiefs of staff for a century 
and, today, is home for service members working 
throughout the Military District of Washington and the 
National Capital Region. 

Fort McNair sits on 28 acres of land, formerly known as 
Greenleaf Point, where the Potomac and Anacostia rivers 
join in Washington, D.C.  The military reservation was 
established in 1791, third only to West Point and Carlisle                    
Barracks in length of service.  Maj. Pierre C. L’Enfant  
included it in his plans for Washington, the Federal City, 
as a major site for the defense of the capital.    
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Current Workload: FY15 and Prior ($16M)  
     Ongoing Design       Ongoing Construction  
 
Military Construction (MILCON)  $ 12.2M   $ 3.8M 
McNair-USATA Vehicle Storage Facility  $12.2M   
 
Unspecified Minor Military Construction   
McNair -Army Air Ops Group – Bldg. 45,      $1.9M 
Myer – Federal Water Service Reconnection     $ 1.9M 
 
                   
 FUTURE WORKLOAD                       FY16                                       FY17 
                                                                $0M                                          $0M 
 
For more information regarding Baltimore District support to Joint Base Myer-Henderson Hall, please 
contact Bill Tully, local program manager. Email: William.J.Tully@usace.army.mil 
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